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COMING UP NEXT
MONTH:

There will be another health
worker training led by Shan
Huang (Nutrition Specialist)
in early July, focussing on
Nutrition Counselling skills.
Burnet is also hosting a
monitoring and evaluation
workshop (led by Anna
Roberts - Project Manager)
from which the GROW
team will benefit. We are
also hoping to recruit
another member of the
GROW team, stay tuned!

GROW PROJECT UPDATE

How quickly this first project year has gone! June marks the
end of year 1 for the GROW project. The first half of the year
was dedicated to setting up the team, due processes with the
provincial authorities, planning and designing the project.

So far we have completed one inception workshop, two health
worker trainings and set up the Nutrition Advocacy Group
which has had three regular monthly meetings. We have also
prepared for our community engagement activities which are
due to start from July onwards. These will involve setting up a
group in each target community to host engagement events
with GROW staff and health clinic staff to ensure co-design
and we address the nutrition needs of that specific local area.

On behalf of the Burnet GROW
team, we would like to take the
opportunity to thank all the
health facility staff and provincial
health authorities for being a
huge support to this project's first
successful year. We could not
have designed this project
without you and look forward to
Year 2 of implementation.

This project is funded through the Australian National
Cooporation Program from July 2022 - June 2025 with
generous support from the Jules McLean Family Fund
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